
 

  

March 8, 2021 – COVID-19 Travel Updates 
 
Please find below your weekly bulletin of industry updates to keep you in-the-know. 
 

 American and United Airlines to Vaccinate Employees Against COVID-19 

 Enthusiasm for Travel Grows as Vaccinations Increase 

 Pandemic “Winners” in Travel Industry 

 FAA Continues Mandatory Mask Rules 

 How Each US Airline Is Approaching Traveler Safety  
 
To view our bulletin library, please visit https://www.adtrav.com/travel-bulletins. 
 
Please reach out to your account manager if you have any questions. 
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